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Next Deadline 
March 10 
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News by the deadline 

 
  

  
 

 

 Do you have a   
recipe to share?  

 

Do you live in a 
house over 100 

years old?   

 

Do you have an 
Earth Day tip?  

 

Share with the Look at 
Lakeside  editor  
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  Snow, Snow, Snow, Ice - Plenty this year 

 

No matter what the temperature is 
dog owners loyally take their pets for a walk.  
The dogs let them know that itõs time to go 

out, do their duty, and catch up on the 
neighborhood news. Lakeside resident, Dawn 
is out walking three dogs, two are her grand-
dogs. As they go along for many blocks the 

dogs are having fun on the path and up on the 
òhigh roadó where the plowed/shoveled snow 

is stacked up to a new temporary level. 

Brighton Beach - Fix-Up /
Improvements 

 
Where will the road go?   

 Due to storm damage there are plans in the works to create a 
new road at this park. Where will the road be?  

See notes and link on page 6 from a preliminary public meeting.  

 

Hockey buddies Carissa and Tabitha grew up in the Lester Park 
neighborhood.  Portman ice is where they went to practice 
hockey on this January day and over the past many years.  

We Are Water MN 

The Fond du Lac Band of Lake 
Superior Chippewa will be hosting 
the òWe Are Water MNó exhibit 
and several related activities, from 
March 10th through April 22nd at 
the Great Lakes Aquarium 
(GLA).  The Band is seeking 
volunteers to be at the exhibit and 
interact with visitors during this 
time and they will be training 
volunteer docents on Friday, 
March 8th from 1 PM to 4 PM at 
the GLA (see below for more 
details). A lot of help is needed, so 
please consider participating as a 
docent (even if you canõt attend the 
training); signing up for shifts will 
come at a later date.  

Welcome new subscribers 
and new readers. Thank 
you to those who gave a 
recent gift subscription.  


